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CORRIGENDUM TO THE ANNOUNCEMENT OF LITIGATIONS IN MALAYSIA  

 

 
The Board of Directors (“Board”) of Chaswood Resources Holdings Ltd. (“Company”) 
together with its subsidiaries (“Group”) refers to the announcement dated 19 June 2018 in 
relation to litigations in Malaysia (“Previous Announcement”).  
 
The Board refers to the list of legal proceedings commenced against the Company’s 
subsidiaries in Malaysia as set out in the Previous Announcement and wish to correct the 
following inadvertently typographical errors as below: 

 
Item 1: Background and Cause of Action 
Item 1: Status 
Item 6: Background and Cause of Action 
Item 6: Status 

 
The words “the Plaintiff’s assets” should be read as “the Defendant’s assets”. 

 
 
 
 
BY ORDER OF THE BOARD  
 
 
 
ANDREW ROACH REDDY  
Managing Director  
22 June 2018  
 

 
This announcement has been prepared by the Company and its contents have been reviewed by the Company’s 
sponsor, Asian Corporate Advisors Pte Ltd. (the “Sponsor”), for compliance with the relevant rules of the Singapore 
Exchange Securities Trading Limited (“Exchange”). The Sponsor has not independently verified the contents of this 
announcement including the correctness of any of the figures used, statements or opinions made. 
 
This announcement has not been examined or approved by the Exchange and the Exchange assumes no 
responsibility for the contents of this announcement including the correctness of any of the statements or opinions 
made or reports contained in this announcement. 
 
The contact person for the Sponsor is Mr Liau H. K.  
Telephone number: 6221 0271 

 


